
 

 
 
 
 
Re: Case: 20-oo41-EL-BGN, Palamino Solar  
OPSB Members 
 
I urge Board members to approve the Palamino Solar Project. Ohio needs clean energy. It is also 
a source of revenue for local communities. As a retired teacher, I saw firsthand how technology 
is becoming important in classrooms. But, technology is expensive! Approving Palamino Solar 
will protect our environment and help children have the educational resources they need. 
 
Stephen Ploetz 
Anderson Township, Ohio 
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